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Jason Boisvert 
 
My name is Jason Boisvert, I am a Métis Father of four Indigenous Boys. I love outdoors. 
It is my refuge from “Real Life”. I have been involved with different organizations, since 
my late teens, I would join trout unlimited, but just to read the newsletters. To learn, 
nothing more. To a membership in the Old Man Watershed Counsel, where I have got to 
meet amazing people Like David McCaffrey of the U of L - Geology Department. Over 
drinks and learned of the mis placement of Castle Park and how it protects the less 
vulnerable ecosystem. Now as a political and social activist and business owner. I have 
the ability to make a difference in my community to keep this going.  
 
Using forward thinking like using the farmers market Facebook page as a way to sell 
orders for goods in this crisis. Using my business skills and logical problem solving, I hope 
to work with the other members of the board and community to make this a better place 
for our families to grow and flourish. 
 
 

Bonney Castle-Dixon 

I was a Board Member for an environmental organization in Calgary - Friends of Fish 
Creek Provincial Park Society from 2003-2005. During that time, I undertook a position 
on the Fundraising Committee, as well as I was a volunteered for over 10 years as a year-
round Park Watch Steward. When our Executive Director resigned, I took over the ED 
position from 2005-2008. We organized numerous volunteer programs including a Single-
Track Trail, Invasive Species, Environmental Education, Park Stewardship as well as 
Wildlife Monitoring programs. We were also the proud recipient of the City of Calgary 
2006 Environmental Award. During my time as ED I participated in a 6-week High Skills 
Volunteer program offered by Volunteer Calgary. I also have a recent Certificate in Non-
Profit Management from COTR. 

My current position is with Kootenay Rockies Tourism where I am responsible for 
Finance, HR and Emergency Preparedness. I believe my administrative experience and 
volunteer skills will prove useful to your organization. I have volunteered for the Kimberley 
Farmers Market since its inception and look forward to helping out again this season 
(depending on COVID restrictions). I love the outdoors, when I’m not hiking or walking 
my dog on our local trails; I’m out taking photographs of flora and fauna. I get along well 
with others, thrive on finding resolutions to problems and I would like to offer my services 
to an organization that I share many passions with.  



 

 

 


